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Dear Requester:
 
Reference is made to the receipt of your recent Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request 
for:

1.Records reflecting all calendar entries for the time frame of June 22, 2024, through 
July 14, 2024, of the following officials:

a. Director of the United States Secret Service; and 

b. Deputy Director of the United States Secret Service
 
After initial review of your request, it has been determined that your most recent submission is 
a duplicate of a similar request received by the United States Secret Service (Secret Service) 
on August 2, 2024.  In response to your original request, we sent you a letter, acknowledging 
receipt of your request.  In that letter, we informed you that FOIA File No. 20241241 is 
assigned to your request. 
 
As it relates to your duplicate request, FOIA File No. 20241242 has been administratively 
closed.
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter, please contact our FOIA Public 
Liaison Kevin Tyrrell at (202) 220-1819. Alternatively, you may email our office at 
FOIA@usss.dhs.gov.
 
Please refer to the assigned file number in all correspondence with this office. 

Thank you,
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